
Phyllis Green & David D. Green Medical Office Buildings 
(Westminster, MD) 
 
DDC inc. served as civil engineer and landscape architect for these two medi-
cal office buildings in Westminster, MD. DDC staff offered professional expert 
testimony for both projects at zoning hearings in order to secure approval for 
medical buildings (conditional uses in the zoning district) on the project sites, 
and then prepared construction and permitting drawings for both facilities. 
 
Together, the facilities provide approximately 130,000 s.f. of condominium 
medical office space. The Phyllis Green Medical Center was opened in 2005 
and the David D. Green building was completed in 2010. 


